PLANNING DEPARTMENT
750 BELLEVUE ROAD
ATWATER, CA 95301

**NOTICE OF CONTINUED PUBLIC HEARING***

CITY OF ATWATER
PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the following public hearing was continued from the adjourned
February 24, 2022 Planning Commission meeting to the regular Planning Commission meeting of
March 16, 2022 to consider the following:

Public Hearing to make an environmental finding that the project is categorically
exempt under California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), and consider
adopting a resolution amending Resolution No. 0101-19 approving Site Plan No.
722-19 located at 273 E Bellevue Road (APN 156-060-023), and adopting a
resolution approving a site plan; located at 295 E Bellevue Road, Atwater (APN

156-060-012)

NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN that the Planning Commission meeting of March 16, 2022 will
take place at 6:00 PM in the City Council Chambers, 750 Bellevue Road, Atwater, California.
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